G2 Landlord Permission Awning 171 Cumberland Ave

Dept. of Permitting and Inspections
City of Portland

October 20, 2016
RE: Awning Permit for 171 Cumberland Ave
Officers,

I am writing as both the applicant and the property owner regarding the enclosed application for an
awning by Ten Ten Pie LLC at our building located at 171 Cumberland Ave.

This letter should serve as consent of the awning described in the application.

Please contact me at my personal cell number or at the business number, or email address listed below
if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Markos Miller
Owner

Ten Ten Pie LLC
tentenpieportland@outlook.com
171 Cumberland Ave

Portland, ME 04101

807-2681 (personal)
956-7330 (business)
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